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Edwina Leonard

From: <Info@nationaltransport.ie> <info@nationaltransport.ie>
Sent: Thursday 18 October 2018 18:22
To: Edwina Leonard
Subject: RE: Tallaght ACM Motion NTA:00000019000000138

Dear Ms Leonard, 

  

I refer to your recent email regarding the installation of bus shelters on the Avonmore Road and Seskin View Road, Tallaght in the 
direction of The Square in response to the Motion that was passed at the Tallaght Area Committee Meeting on the 24th September. 

  

You may be aware of the BusConnects programme being undertaken by the NTA. The programme includes a complete redesign of 
the bus services in the Dublin region to enable more people to easily travel to more places. Work on that redesign process is well 
advanced and a public consultation on a redesigned network of bus formally commenced on 16 July.  

  

Because the redesign process is likely to result in network changes, with the objective of those changes being to facilitate greater 
bus usage, there are likely to be changes to routes and stop locations.  The spacing between adjacent bus stops is likely to change 
in some cases, and some bus stop locations could move slightly to allow easier connections to other bus routes or to match the 
installation of new pedestrian crossings, or for other reasons.  

  

To avoid the potential of installing additional bus shelters and real time passenger information (RTPI) signs this year, only to 
require their relocation next year, we have held off erecting additional shelters and RTPI signs until the implications of the network 
redesign emerge over the coming months. 

  

Accordingly, we would not propose to proceed with the provision of bus shelters at the locations in question at present.  Instead, 
this matter can be re-examined early next year when the public consultation phase of the bus network redesign has concluded. 

  

More information about BusConnects on the bus network redesign is available at www.busconnects.ie. 

  

Yours sincerely 

Public Transport Investment 

------------------- Original Message ------------------- 
From: eleonard@SDUBLINCOCO.ie 
Received: 10/10/2018 10:54 
To: <Info@nationaltransport.ie>; info@nationaltransport.ie 
Subject: Tallaght ACM Motion 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
At the Tallaght Area Committee Meeting on the 24th September, the following Motion was passed: 
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"That this Committee asks the Chief Executive for the installation of bus shelters on the Avonmore Road and Seskin 
View Road, Tallaght in the direction of The Square.  Service users are left completely exposed with none of the bus 
stops on that road providing any shelter." 
  
I would be obliged to receive a reply at your earliest convenience. 
  
Regards, 
  
Edwina Leonard| Staff Officer | Housing Administration & Financial Management| Housing, Social & Community 
Directorate | South Dublin County Council | 
Tel: +353 1 414 9000 | Ext: 2297 | e-mail eleonard@sdublincoco.ie 
  

Please note: 
 
 
The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the 
addressee. Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any 
disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and 
may be unlawful. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify the sender or 
postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. This message has been swept by Anti-Virus software. 
 
 
 
Is eolas faoi r?n an t-eolas at? sa r?omhphost seo agus d'fh?adfadh go mbeadh s? faoi phribhl?id ? thaobh an 
dl? de. Is don t? ar seoladh chuige/chuici agus d?san/dise amh?in an t-eolas. N? ceadmhach do dhuine ar bith 
eile rochtain a bheith aige/aici ar an r?omhphost seo. Murar duit an r?omhphost seo t? nochtadh, c?ipe?il, 
d?ileadh n? aon ghn?omh eile a dh?anamh n? aon ghn?omh eile a fh?g?il gan d?anamh ar iontaoibh an 
r?omhphoist seo toirmiscthe ort agus d'fh?adfadh siad sin a bheith neamhdhleathach. M? fuair t? an 
teachtaireacht leictreonach seo tr? earr?id t?igh i dteagmh?il, le do thoil, leis an t? a sheol ? n? le 
postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. Glanadh an teachtaireacht seo le bogearra? Frithv?reas. 
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